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July 15, 2013 H N. MALONE

HMALONE@DEVINEMILLIMET.COM

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL
AND HAND DELIVERY

Debra Howland, Executive Director &
Secretary
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: JR 13-03 8 —Stakeholder Review of Assessment Practices

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed for filing in the subject matter are an original and six copies of New
Hampshire Telephone Association Comments on Staff Straw Proposal.

Very uly yours,

Harry N. Malo

HNM:aec

cc: Electronic Service List

Enclosure

DEVINE, MILLIMET 111 AMHERST STREET T 603.669.1000 MANCHESTER, NH

& BRANCH MANCHESTER F 603.669.8547 CONCORD, NH

PROFESSIONAL NEW HAMPSHIRE DEVINEMILLIMET.COM

ASSOCIATION 03101


